Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: Becky Yust <becky.yust@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 1:59 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: Ed Johnson; betty@fortfederation.org; Tom Schroeder
Subject: LIC#2017000652 Variance #15-143784

Dear DSI Inspector Ms. Schweinler,

At the monthly meeting of the Fort Road Federation/District 9 Planning Council last evening, June 12, 2017, we
discussed the application of the Stone Saloon (aka Waldmann's).for malt on-sale, malt off-sale, and
entertainment license A for non-amplified music at 445 Smith Avenue. The Board of Directors of the
Federation supported this application unanimously.

Thank you, Becky Yust
President, Fort Road Federation

Becky Yust

becky.yust@gmail.com

byust@umn.edu

651-373-1915(cell); 612-624-7461(office)




